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Welcome! 
 
Happy New Year, and welcome to the January 2024 CV360-Phase II Newsletter! We hope you had a wonderful Holiday 
Season and are ready for an amazing 2024. See below to view what’s in store this month: 
 

• What’s New with CV360-Phase II? 
• Precipitator Program Highlights & Training Needs Assessment 
• CV360-Phase II Holiday Flyer Challenge 
• Leadership Spotlight: Deborah Sherman 
• New Year Flyer & CV360 FINANCIALS Website Reminder 
• Thank You 

 

What’s New with CV360-Phase II? 
 
In December, the project closed out the initial development process. While system development is still underway to 
continue refining CV360, the first iteration of CV360-Phase II testing, System Integration Testing (SIT1), starts later this 
month. Additional testing iterations will follow, including another round of SIT and User Acceptance Testing (UAT). 
 
The project team is undergoing Conversions, which is the process for confirming how all the relevant data from the 
current FMIS will be transferred to the new FMIS. This project’s Conversion process is a multi-step approach that 
takes DeKalb County’s specific business needs into account for a smooth transition between systems. Over the next 
few months, we’ll begin to share helpful Conversion-related information within this newsletter.  
  
Check out the CV360-Phase II timeline below to see how the CV360-Phase II project team is tracking for a timely 

Summer 2024 delivery.  
 

 

                          
 

 

  

Precipitator Program Highlights & Training Needs Assessment 
 
Your CV360-Phase II Precipitators have been sharing your feedback so we can best prepare you for CV360-Phase II!  
 
Currently, Precipitators are focused on helping the CV360-Phase II Project Team understand how to best curate CV360-
Phase II Training via the Training Needs Assessment. Through the Assessment, Precipitators have provided our team 
with detailed employee training needs and experiences, so that we can have a successful CV360-Phase II launch. 
 
As a friendly reminder: Precipitators are DeKalb County employees’ first point of contact for any CV360-Phase II 
questions. They are excited to help you, so if you have any CV360-Phase II inquiries, please reach out to your 
Department’s respective Precipitator(s). Precipitators are listed below. 
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CV360-Phase II Holiday Flyer Challenge 
 
In December, we hosted a Holiday Challenge for the CV360 Precipitators to share and spread the word about CV360-
Phase II by posting a Holiday Flyer around their Department offices and via email. We would like to congratulate the 
Holiday Challenge winner, C. Jean Wingo from Voter Registration & Elections for going above and beyond to spread 
the word about the project. Take a look at the pictures below and the involvement of our Departments to make this 
project a success! 
 

 
 

Leadership Spotlight: Deborah Sherman, Assistant Director Grants & Compliance 
 

Deborah Sherman, Assistant Director Grants & Compliance 
 

 
How long you have been with DeKalb County? 
I have been with the county for 26 years. 
 
What are your responsibilities?  
I am responsible for managing and monitoring the teams 
in my department and in other departments for 
Compliance for all Grants & Capitals including SPLOST, and 
all of the Enterprise fund Capitals.  
 
What is a career highlight you are proud of? 
I am proud that I applied for over $300 million of COVID 
funding for the County. 
 
What has been your involvement in the CV360 Project, 
and what do you hope to accomplish during this 
implementation? 
I see great changes for how we do things especially in the 
PNG module. I am also excited about this being my second 
implementation, as I was really involved with Oracle 
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implementation in 2004. All of the Capital and Grants team have to attend all trainings, this includes me, so we can all 
be proficient in CV360.  
 

New Year Flyer & CV360 FINANCIALS Website Reminder 

 
Have you seen our CV360-Phase II New Year Flyer yet? Check it out! 

 
Over the next few months, you will see additional information about CV360-Phase II. Scan the QR code in the flyer 
below to visit the CV360 FINANCIALS website for regular project updates. Feel free to share and post this flyer around 
your department to help us spread the word! 
 

 
 

CV360-Phase II Crossword Puzzle & Thank You 
 

Thanks for checking out the first CV360-Phase II Newsletter of 2024!  
 

If you have any questions or comments about CV360, please email the CV360 mailbox, CV360@dekalbcountyga.gov! 
 
 
 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1OCKZ-P6WylKOJJeDqVQ3ruhXdr9nmzl8fYyr1J9x4tOKeuap35BXv7u8hukNWY8IcPvdWUpWd1AxZ9v-tiFxRBKECA1xP4VdAqh4dE5MErC0AK1y5bxArXwe0F-5_rmdCNe0gVC1TbXZLA1Rx6uoQNHavtDznNQYL6wGaD3nxNeQCeipw3n7xWH-auPU6KOg6-Gq7VTT7FvDUo7TzXCLEGtaaMWcm1h1hsbimHgpytN5son1_ObH26tQNx4kqa11MAVtAIhwJtT9eViTP1qQHcBlGf1Arhs3DcGKjtDFoRoYCPEgmXt2ZiF7TEdO1po5hICuXggN3AMG72F0MC4B1G6oB_6laOHxrKYxB1JQyk2AObT2H-Ox8v3Tc0p8sZmH75expXBjE2M4ZW6hesGqdBNFDWVjw9Rt9d83nU6rajYvC5f6O-OaIFOc06SAe_H0Li9G0NJ1Fqhy4UpL6bkFQW4rD30jJiAI56turTC5Tqf5e42odsTcJ4NZ8mravIexTD-63wXtt4NKggpIPoVhLw/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dekalbcountyga.gov%2Finformation-technology%2Fcv360-financials
mailto:CV360@dekalbcountyga.gov

